
From: Sean Ulmer  
Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2025 3:17 PM 
To: EZT  
Subject: To town Council: re. Birthday party noise 
 

To whom it may concern 

I plan on a backyard bbq and birthday party celebrations Saturday August 16th on my 
property- 985704 Perth-Oxford Road, Tavistock, On.  

As I understand it, excessive noise must be concluded by 5 pm unless authorized by 
council. I was hoping to have some leeway given and escalate a request for permission as I 
have some family members who are quite musically talented and part of the celebration 
includes them celebrating some of their successes in music. Now the majority of my crowd 
are normally quite content hitting the sack before 9pm but I’m thinking a second or third 
set/ encore might run past their bedtime but definitely no loud music past 1030-11pm.  

They say it is easier to beg for forgiveness than to ask for permission but in this case I’d plan 
to remain living in the area for many many more years and thought it better to get 
permission up front.  

Please feel free to reach out to me for more details or information you might need.  

Sincerely, 

Sean Ulmer 

 


